
Ayr11 5, 1929

S. A. Cartier, 3sq,t
Quebec Fish and Game Protection Association,
Royal Sank 3ulldlng.

Dear Slr»-

Ihe University has pleasure In Inviting the 

members of the Fish andl Game Protection Association to be 

present at the /nnual Somerrille Lecture In natural History.

2£r. John W. Tltcomb will speak on "’Fish Life in Our Inland Waters, 

7.1th Special Reference to Trout Fishing". The lecture will take 

place in the Hoyse Hall, McGill College, at 8.15 p.o. on April 23rd.

We are anxious that this lecture shall be of as much value 

as possible to all Interested in the conservation of fish and game in 

the Province of Quebec. We would therefore be grateful if your 

Assoeiation would co-operate with us to the extent of printing and 

sending to your members a circular In accordance with the attached 

draft.
I hope you will find it possible to do so.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid 3ovey,

Director


